
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMO 

TO  : ALL CUSTOMERS 

DATE  : 10th July 2023 

 

RELOCATION WORKSHOP AFTERSALES FOR REFRIGERATION SYSTEM – JB 

We are pleased to inform you that Monzone JB workshop for aftersales repair of refrigeration 

system will relocate to a new service centre effective on 1st August 2023. 

 
Following is the relocation address: - 

MONZONE REFRIGERATED TRUCK SDN BHD 

LOT 7015, JALAN LAGENDA 1, 

81000 KULAI, JOHOR 

 
We seek your kind understanding and appreciate for your kind support. 

 
Should you inquire further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 

Ms Linda – 016 213 1315 

Mr Wong – 016 260 1315 

Mr Leong – 012 675 1315  

Hotline – 016 262 1315 

 
Thank you. 

 
Yours Sincerely, 

MONZONE REFRIGERATED TRUCK SDN BHD 


